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January 29, 2019 
 
VIA RESS and Courier 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
RE: EB-2018-0243 – Extension of Filing Deadline  
 
This letter is further to the Ontario Energy Board’s Procedural Order No. 1, which 
established January 29, 2019 as the filing date for a settlement proposal. 
 
Discussions between the parties are continuing and their current status requires an 
extension in order for those discussions to come to a conclusion. 
 
As a result, OPG requests that the date for filing any settlement proposal be 
extended until January 31, 2019. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
 
Saba Zadeh 
 
 

c: Charles Keizer (Torys) via email 

    Mel Hogg (OPG) via email  
   EB-2018-0243 Intervenors of Record via email 

 


